
Notice 
DAC/N-147/2023-24, dated 04.12.2023 

 
The members of teaching and non-teaching staff 

who have borrowed books from the college 

library are hereby requested to kindly return them 

by 31 March 2024 for the purpose of 

stocktaking.  This may please be treated as 

urgent. 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


